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• We have lowered the long-run growth assumption for trend productivity to 1.2 per cent per 
annum from 1.5 per cent per annum in PEFO. By the end of 2032-33, this lowers forecast 
GDP by around 3.1 per cent.  
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Table A1. Economic assumptions for agreement 

Assumption  Impact of change to assumption 

Underlying labour productivity is assumed to converge to the 

average growth rate in labour productivity over the past 20 

years of 1.2 per cent per annum. 

All else equal this will lower potential GDP growth and revenues. 

Impact over the forward estimates is small but growing over the 

medium-term. A more significant impact will be evident over the IGR 

period as it compounds out to 2060. The previous IGR estimated real 

GDP to be around 9.5 per cent lower by 2060-61,  

 and net 

debt to be 22.7 percentage points higher by 2060-61. 
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KEY MESSAGE 

 

•  For 
example, analysis in the 2021 Intergenerational Report (IGR) showed that if 
productivity growth averaged 1.2 per cent over the medium term, rather than 
the 1.5 per cent assumed, GDP growth would be lower and gross debt to GDP 
higher.  
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